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7th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5 pupils have been invited to attend the Global Challenge Day on Friday 1st July at Upton High 
School.  
 
They will be involved in sporting activities throughout the day and need to come to school wearing their 
PE Kit, which may include Jogging Pants and jacket/sweatshirt depending upon the weather forecast. 
They must wear appropriate footwear for sports activities. 
 
Children will be transported to and from Upton High School by Coach and will be accompanied by Mr 
Dewdney, Mrs Williams and Mrs Hand.  All Children will need a packed lunch and plenty of fluids as 
there will be limited drinking water available. Children will return to school to finish at the normal time.  
 
As most of the day will be held outside, please ensure all children have appropriate sun protection for 
the whole day.  
 
In the event of bad weather, Global Challenge Day will be cancelled and children will remain in school 
as normal. 
 
There is no cost for this trip. Coach costs have been paid from School Funds. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Team 5/6 
 

 
Year 5 Global Challenge day to Upton High School – Friday 1st July 2022 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Global Challenge day at Upton High School on Friday 1st July 2022. 
 
Name……………………………………………………………….. 
 

Please provide my child with a school packed lunch (tick if appropriate)                                        
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………Date……………………………..    
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